
February 8, 2021 

Melanie A. Bachman 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

RE:     Project Cancellation 806372 – 266R Center Street, Manchester, CT – EM-VER-077-191120 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

This letter is to confirm that the above-referenced project has been canceled. Please let me know if additional 
documentation is required to void this application/approval.

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Sincerely, 

Richard Zajac 
Site Acquisition Specialist 
585-445-5896

4545 East River Road 
Suite 320 
West Henrietta, NY 14586 
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